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18th September 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As you know, we recently asked for nominations of parents who would like to 

join the school Governing Body. 

We are very pleased to announce that we have received a successful 

nomination from Miss Samantha Wright, who has now been appointed the 

newest member of the Governing Body. With a passion for education and 

many years’ experience in the sector, Miss Wright is an ideal candidate to join 

our dedicated Governing Body.  

We would like to thank Miss Wright for her application, and we are looking 

forward to working together over her term of office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Laura Toor 

Acting Headteacher 


